
Creating a Mobile Phone Free Zone 

Helping your child learn better in school 

Our teachers have noticed and many students agree that mobile phones are 

becoming a distraction for some of our students in class and in school. Schools 

must be places where students can fully concentrate on learning so we are all 

going to work hard at creating a mobile phone free zone in all our classes. 

This means that all students must either leave phones at home or turn them off 

during class time.  

Students may have access to their phones during our lunch breaks. If you need 

to contact them, please ring the Main Office and we will get the message to 

them. 

If they need to contact you, we will arrange for a call to be made to you again 

from the Main Office. 

All students will be told the following at assemblies and in class: 

Leave your phone at home or turn it off before you come to school. 

If you are using your phone anytime between 9.00-11.00, 11.15 – 

1.15 and 1.45 to 3.45, your phone will be taken from you.  

If this is the FIRST time that it happens, the phone will be returned 

to you at the end of school from the Main Office. 

If it happens a SECOND time. Your phone will be kept in the school 

safe overnight and you will get it back at the end of the following 

school day. 

If it happens a THIRD time, your phone will be kept in the school 

safe overnight and your PARENT will have to collect the phone the 

following day.  

Working together, we will ensure that your child succeeds in school. We 

appreciate your support in this. 

If you have any concerns or questions, you are always welcome to contact us and 

you can speak with myself or Ms Daly or your child’s Class Tutor. 

Kieran Golden        Deputy Principal 

Principal         Kathleen Daly 


